Dear Parent or Guardian:

Welcome Back. We trust that you have had a great summer and are ready for another successful year. Your Child will have many new experiences this year, including the opportunity to eat breakfast and lunch at school. Our staff would like to do our part in making this transition easier for your child.

Each student in the Wentzville School District is issued a lunch pin id number. This number will be the same for them as long as they are a student in the District.

We understand that students receive a lot of information at the beginning of the school year and learning their lunch pin id numbers may take a few weeks. In order to make it easier for your child and to help the lunch lines run more efficiently the first few days of school, we have provided your child with their ID number and a picture of the keypad that they will see on the first day. Please use the keypad on the back with your child to help them practice using their pin number.

We are looking forward to serving the parents and students of the Wentzville School District this year. If you have any questions please do not hesitate to call our offices at 636-327-3858.

Sincerely, Gwen Doyle, Director Child Nutrition Services

Name:	
PIN#:	

Steps:

- 1) Enter your number
- 2) Press the ENTER key
- If you make a mistake entering your number, press the arrow key and start over.



.